MINUTES
City of Dillon Incentive Grant Workshop
October 24, 2022

The October 24, 2022 Incentive Grant Workshop of the City Council was held at the Downtown
Development Office located at 101 W. Main Street, Dillon, SC. Notices of this Incentive Grant Workshop
of City Council was provided to the media and individuals requesting a copy of the agenda informing them
of the date, location, and time of the meeting.

Councilmembers in attendance:

Mayor Pro-Tem Dr. Phil Wallace Councilmember Jay David
Councilmember Douglas Jackson Councilmember Timothy Cousar

V.

Call to Order - Mayor Pro Tem, Dr. Wallace called the meeting to order at 7:02pm. Everyone
stood for the Pledge of Allegiance. Dr. Wallace also gave the invocation.

Approval of Agenda
Councilmember Jackson made a motion to approve the agenda. Councilmember Cousar
seconded and the motion passed unanimously.

Incentive Grant Program Fiscal Year 2022-2023

Dr. Wallace began by asking all Councilmembers if they had an opportunity to look over the
packet. After some discussion, Glen said We have $200,000 in Downtown Grants from American
Rescue Funds. Business Owners will not receive any grant funds until the doors open for business.
It was recommended that Grant applications will be submitted to the Downtown Coordinator,
Lisa Moody. It was also recommended that a committee consisting of one representative from
the Board of Architectural Review, Planning and Zoning, Downtown Coordinator will preapprove
applications. Code Enforcement Director, Benny Genwright would serve as a defacto member.
After the preapproval process, City Council will approve the Grant recipient.

Adjourn
With no further business to discuss, Councilmember Cousar made a motion to adjourn. The
motion passed 4-0. The meeting adjourned at 8:09pm. -, —

Dr. Phil Wallace, Mayor Pro-Tem Tina Scott, Council Clerk
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